UPDATE
Monday, January 3,2022

Dear Saint Anthony’s Family,

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!! LET US PRAY THAT THE YEAR AHEAD IS FILLED WITH MANY BLESSINGS !

Brother David’s January Newsletter

Sportsmanship Letter

COVID INFORMATION:
e Check your emails each day, as things are constantly changing.
e Our Covid 19 Updates page has moved under the ‘Resources’ tab on the homepage

ACADEMIC EVENTS:

e AP Exams - Click here for payment link. Payments were due Nov. 15.

e Library News: Students who need assistance with school resources, learning apps or in need of tutoring can stop in
the library or email library@stanthonyshs.org. Be sure to check the Accessit and SORA apps on iPads to access
resources.

o The College Board emailed score reports to all students who participated in the October PSAT on December 7, 2021.
Students are advised to check their St. Anthony's email account for updates from the College Board and NMSQT
scholarship information. Guidance Counselors will post support instructions in their 10th and 11th grade google
classrooms to help students understand their score reports. If students have any questions or concerns they may
contact the College Board or their Counselor.

ATHLETI EXTRA CURRICULARACTIVITIES.
e Winter Sports Season is upon us!

ADMISSIONS:
e Ifyou missed the TACHS exam you can apply online or call our Admissions Office Ext 226 for more information.
e Our admissions office continues to get inquiries about the school, many thanks to Mr. Farrell, Miss Malangone and
Mr. Basso for all they do. Thanks to YOU as well for spreading the NEWS about Saint Anthony’s HS.
e Friar for a Day continues: Call Admissions for information.

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/SERVICE:

The Junior Class begins their retreats this New Year

e Bishop Barres Pastoral Letter

o CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources
e A million thanks for your generosity with all our Drives, you help so many in need.

e Our Christmas Giving was so well received by so many so very proud of all that you did.

DEVELOPMENT/ALUMNI EVENTS:

e Padre Pio Fund: Challenge Goal $1,000,000 Raised to Date: $938,382
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e Friar Nation Fund: Goal: $250,000 Raised to Date: $268,095
e Susan & Gerald O'Shea Innovation Center: Capital Campaign Goal: $500,000 Raised to Date: $325,200
e Scholarship Funds: Raised to Date: $192,473
e Our Lady of the Angels Chapel: Capital Campaign Goal: $150,000 Raised to Date: $103,491
e Saint Anthony's Business & Entrepreneurship Center:
Capital Campaign-Phase One Goal: $500,000 Raised to Date: $505,000
Phase Two Goal: $500,000 Raised to Date: $226,100
Total Raised:$731,100
e Friars Forever Fund: Goal: To engage 100 individuals/families Total to Date: 24
e Brother James McVeigh, OSF Retreat & Kolbe Center:Goal $150,000 Raised to $98,525
e Legacy & Memorial Bricks: Raised to Date: $5,000
e VWilliam and Christine Entenmann Science Center: $100,000 donation
e Corporate Sponsors: Raised to date: $75,000
e Athletic Funds: Raised to date: $3,350
e Reichert Athletic Complex: Raised to date: $5,000
e Saint Anthony's Alumni Business Directory: Please go to the website: stanthonyshs.org. Please Click on Development
and then click on ‘Business Directory’ to register.
FINAL THOUGHTS:

With the rise of cases on Long Island, I urge all families to continue to stay safe and make wise choices. Once we
receive information from the county and state concerning Test Kits, I will keep you posted. I know many of you have
already been tested or vaccinated if you have not updated the vaccination form, I ask that you do that in order for
records to be accurate. I thank you for your cooperation and suggestions in all of these important issues. As we begin a

New Year Let us pray that this new variant passes through us quickly.

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron,

Brother David Cinthony Miglhiorino, OSF

Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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